
 

 

Friday 20th September 2019 
 
Weekly Communication 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
It has been a brilliant week at JCA!  The fantastic learning has continued throughout school and 
again, we are seeing some fantastic work being completed by the children.  We have been 
particularly impressed with the presentation this week which we hope will continue and result in 
pen licences being awarded to children who maintain this. 
 
 
Y6 Egyptian Workshop 
Year 6’s Egyptian Workshop for parents is next Tuesday 24th September, starting at 9:15am.  We 
hope to see as many of you there as possible. 
 
 
Curriculum 
Please note that for Years 1-6, the curriculum overview sheets have now been added to the 
‘Curriculum’ section of the website.  Please ask your child’s teacher if you have any questions 
about these. 
 
 
Spanish Day 
Our staff had an exciting staff meeting this week where we discussed ideas for ‘Spanish Day’.  
Spanish Day will be held on Friday 11th October.  Your child will learn about a part of Spanish 
culture and will develop their Spanish vocabulary; both orally and written.  Please look out on 
Twitter for updates of this throughout the day!  We are all very excited! 
 
 
Harvest Gallery and Community Car Boot 
You will have seen this event on the parent calendar sent out with last week’s newsletter.  This 
event, on Sunday 20th October, will be ran with the support of the PTA.  Our children will be 
working hard leading up to the event to produce some fantastic ‘Harvest’ work to present a gallery 



 

 

in the hall.  As well as this, the PTA will be running a car boot on the school playground.  The event 
will run from 9:00am-12:00pm.  Cars can arrive between 8:30am and 9:00am and strictly no cars 
will be admitted after 9:00am.  Cars will also be unable to leave the playground until 12:00pm.  
Please look out for further information on this event in the coming weeks. 
 
Have a fantastic weekend! 
 
Kind regards,  
Mrs. T Swinburne & Mr T. Palin 
 

 
 
 


